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VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE U.S.
WATNONG POST NO. 3401

45 Tabor Road December 16, 2009
Morris Plains, New Jersey 07950-2521

To Members of Natural Glass Corvette Association
Att: Club President Richie Caruso

On behalf of the Officers and Members of Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 3401. Once
again I would like to Thank You and your organization for your generous donation of
$1400.00. The money is well appreciated as we will put it towards the installation of new
drapes in main hall. Again the members and myself would like to thank your
organization.

For God and Country
The Officers and Members of VFW Post 3401
Quatermaster, Vince Nasilli
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